
Hello SRVHS Alumni, Class of '68 & Class of '69 

 

REMINDER !! 

SRVHS Classes of 68 & 69 - 55th Reunion 

Saturday, September 23, 2023 2:30 PM – 6:30 PM 

 

The date for our reunion in September is quickly approaching. 

***** Please let us know if you are coming so we can plan refreshments ***** 

If you plan to aƩend the event, please respond ASAP. 

Check with classmates you may sƟll be in contact with, and spread the word. 

 

You may check the link below to see the classmates that have responded and said they were coming. 

The Link: https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1CvhYK5utdKn4v17HSseOxsUJ40_5q8D9?usp=sharing 

Where: 

Hap Magee Ranch Park 

1025 La Gonda Way, Danville 

Admission: Free! 

If you have quesƟons please contact this email for both classes: 

srvhs.6869.reunion@gmail.com 

Thank you and we hope to see you there !! 

Go Wolves! 

 

 

 

 


